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4PB Shortlisted for Chambers of the Year at the
2024 Bar Pro Bono Awards
16th April 2024
We are delighted and proud to be shortlisted for “Chambers of the Year ” at the Bar Pro Bono Awards.

The awards recognise those individuals and chambers who have gone above and beyond expectations
when undertaking pro bono work to support access to justice.

The winner will be announced at an award ceremony on Wednesday 8th May at Middle Temple Hall.

View the full shortlist here.
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